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25th May 2018 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
What a beautiful week it has been! Thanks to all of you who have sent children in with sun 
cream and sun hats etc. Fingers crossed this is just the start of a sunny summer.  
 
We are fast approaching our final half term. The year has certainly passed quickly! We have 
a jam packed half term after the holidays. Please see overleaf some dates for next half term. 
More information about classes for September 2018 will follow after half term. 
 
As you may know our parish has a new name which has been agreed with the Bishop. It will 
now be known as:  
 
Holy Trinity, Worsley - served by the Churches of Christ the King, St Edmund's and 
Lancashire Martyrs. The parish will be led by Father John.  
Bishop John will be celebrating the creation of the new parish with Mass this Sunday 27th 
May at 10.00am at St Edmund's Church.  
 
Please can we remind you that the 'bridge' structure in the Early Years playground should 
not be used before and after school. Children only use this structure in Early Years when 
supervised. Please don't let school children or younger siblings play on the structure before 
and after school. We are aware that accidents can happen and during this time children are 
parent/carers responsibility.  
 
Miss Redshaw who supports in Key Stage One is sadly leaving our team today. We wish her 
the best of luck in the future and would like to thank her for all of her support. Miss Turner a 
new teaching assistant will join the St Edmund's family after half term and support in Key 
Stage One.  
 
Well done to the wonderful Years 2 & 6 who have now completed their SATs. All the  
children worked extremely hard and certainly tried their best. Thank you for your support.  

School closes today for 2 weeks today. School will re-open on Monday 11th June. We wish 
you a safe and happy half term holiday.  
 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs C Harrison 
Headteacher 

 


